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Las Trampas Branch 116

Executive Committee Meeting Agenda

June 15, 2015
1. Call Meeting to Order and confirm we have a quorum - 10:00                                                                            Welcome Area Governor Ed Benson to both the BEC and to the lunch.
       Ask Ed for any comments that he has for the BEC.


2. Review Agenda for Changes/Additions
a. Standing Reports:
b. Secretary:  FredSchafer, approval of last meeting minutes
c. Treasurer:  Carl Langhorst, Form 28 Report
d. Attendance: Jim Nachtweih
· Head count, missed luncheon receipts 
· Guest/ Visitor Attendance for today :  Mr. Rodrick (Don) Murray - sent app. to Andy Benz
    and will become a member in July.
e. Membership:  Andy Benz (will not be attending today’s meeting) 
· New applicants:  Mr. George (Ben) Bryce and Mr. Bob Huck - both sponsored by
   Sir Gary Boswell.  They will both be inducted today.


3. Recognize Jerry Chrisopherson and his committee for a wonderful job on the Spring Fling.  Ask Jerry to comment on the attendance, any issues and suggestions for the future.  Also recognize Jim Barstow and his committee for the fantastic job that they did on the Carmel golf outing.  Mention Art Vogl’s hole-in-one.

4. Phil Goff – Present Candidate Slate for 2016


5. Big SIR Report:
a. Thank Jim Barstow for his efforts in running the April meeting.
b. Storyteller will be Fred Schafer
c. Chaplain will be Matt Arena
d. Plan to put a “ red dot” on new member badges has been implemented.  How
       do we feel that it worked out in April?

d.   One of our members, Dr. Allen Pirkle has recommended that we look into having

       a portable defibrillator on hand at the meetings.  I’ve looked into the cost of

      these and they run between $1,250 and $2,500.  I propose that we

      approach the Elks about providing one here at the lodge; would we be willing to

      split the cost with them?

e.   A Dine-O-Sir event will be held at the Brass Door on two nights, June 23rd & 30th.

f.   The latest edition of SIR Happenings has been posted on the SIR website.  Lots of

      interesting articles and I suggest that the BEC take a look.   http://sirinc.org/sirhappenings/
g.  It has been suggested by Area Governor Ed Benson that we might want to consider having a 

     “welcome sign” for the guests & visitors at our meetings.  One of the other Area 2 branches does  

     this with good success.  Is this something that we might want to implement to help our guests feel

                 welcome at Branch 116?  It doesn’t have to be fancy, maybe a dry erase board by the door.

            h.   I’ll be meeting with the new members that have joined in 2015, after the meeting today for a

                  Q & A session.  I’ll be passing info on to them, as well as getting their feelings re. the branch.

            i.    Jim Barstow would like some discussion re Joel White’s suggestion that he, Joel, would like to 

                  speak on the “End of Life” at a future meeting.  Jim feels that this delicate topic should be first 

                  discussed by the BEC.

6. Little SIR Report:  Speakers for June & July.
7. Other Committee Reports


Adjourn  10:45 am
